
This bill infringes on the rights of law abiding citizens to own and possess a firearm without due process 
of the law. It is not lawful to impose a firearm restriction on a citizen who has not been convicted of a 
crime, simply based off another person's request. I strongly request you do not proceed with this bill.  
Sincerely, Jamie 
 


